
Forest Way Shopping Centre Development Application

As a long term resident of Deakin Street, Forestville I would like to express my opinion as 
follows, on the above.

Redevelopment of Forestway Shopping Centre will increase traffic on narrow back roads i.e. 
Bentley, Deakin Altona & Grace.

Volume is already heavy and continuous most of the day and Grace Ave. being narrow, with 
parking in both directions, becomes very congested.

Suggestions:
NO PARKING one side Grace Ave (Altona to Prince Charles Rd.)

ROUNDABOUT at intersection Altona/Grace to help flow in all directions.

YELLOW LINE KERB MARKING 'no parking' left into Altona from Grace and opposite the 
entrance to Grace, in Altona Ave. (The roundabout would solve this.)

SLOWING DEVICE Fitzpatrick Ave. W. before intersection with Grace, to slow traffic from 
Warringah Road.

A SURVEY carried out professionally to experience first hand the problems on the west side of 
the forest before approval.

Let's not do 'catch up' after redevelopment of Forestway Shopping Centre.

Beverley Sattler
8 Deakin St., Forestville 2087
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